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Inter-Office Memorandum 

Date Oct. 15, 1968 

Several faculty members have reported to me that a petition 
is being circulated through the student body for the establishment 
of a course in Negro History at the University of Idaho, I do 
not know whether or not the report is accurate. At any nate, 
the attitude of the History Staff is that they will not comment 
until such petition is presented officially to proper authority. 
At that time our opinion will no doubt be asked, we will have 
a History &taff meeting and will report our opinion. 
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